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Report Regarding Santa Ynez Valley Water Conservation District,  
Improvement District No. 1 

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended this matter be continued to the next regular LAFCO agenda.   
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At the July 7 meeting the Legal Counsel indicated that he would provide a report regarding the 
status of the Santa Ynez Valley Water Conservation District, Improvement District No. 1 with 
respect to whether it is subject to the Commission’s jurisdiction as an independent special 
district.  
 
The Legal Counsel is continuing to examine this issue.  A letter from Hatch & Parent, the 
attorneys representing the District was received on Friday, July 21, which was shortly before the 
LAFCO meeting docket deadline of Monday, July 24.  Legal Counsel would like time to 
research and respond to the issues raised in that correspondence. Therefore a continuance of this 
item to the next regular meeting is therefore recommended 
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 

 
cc: Chris Dahlstrom, General Manager, SYRWCD, Improvement District No. 1 

Alexandra M. Barnhill, Esq. Hatch & Parent 
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